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Dear Friend of GBBC,                                                                                                          Summer 2022 Update 

 

It has been a whirlwind since GBBC ended its semester and the summer season began! We did not have any 

students graduate this year, but it was still a good semester with students making good progress. 

 

The process of registration has begun for the Fall 2022 semester. We are very excited! This semester we are 

expecting an influx of several new students. It is exciting in that many of these students are young people who 

have grown up in church, never been involved in Native tradition, and do not have the “baggage” that some 

students have dealt with because of their lives prior to being saved. Make no mistake, we still want the stu-

dents with the “baggage,” but it is exciting to see the next generation of Navajo leaders coming through the 

school. Please pray for these new students!! 

 

The classes being offered this semester are Homiletics, the Book of Acts, Pauline Epistles, Church Education, 

Piano, and a class designed for ladies to learn how to teach children. The ladies class will be taught by Mrs. 

Tricia Haynes, Mrs. Fabiola Haynes, and Mrs. Esther Moncibaiz. We have had a great response from ladies 

desiring to learn to teach children in Sunday School and Children's Church.  

 

Please pray for the Ryan Nez Family (GBBC graduates). They welcomed Josiah Nez into the world recently. 

Josiah was born premature with some health issues. He is currently in NICU in Phoenix. Both churches Bro. 

Ryan pastors are doing well in spite of this challenge. Bro. Dheidrick Hobbs (GBBC graduate) is interning 

with Bro. Joel. They had a great VBS in Chinle, Arizona, where Bro. Dheidrick plans to plant a church.  

 

The Navajoland Baptist Revival, sponsored by the College, will be held August 11-12, with guest speakers 

Pastors Brent Logan and James Knox. Please pray for a Holy Spirit moving in this meeting. 

 

Thank you for your investment in the lives of our students! It is our prayer that this will continue to result in 

souls to your account!!  

In Christ, 

Pastor Mark Haynes and Pastor Joel Haynes 

Administrators 

Ganado Baptist Bible College 


